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PORT-LOUIS MAURITIUS

CHAMP DE MARS

COMMUNIQUE
_ Following consultations with various stakeholders the Board of Administrators of the Mauritius
| Turf Club have decided to discontinue the court case between the Mauritius Turf Club (MTC)
and the Gambling Regulatory Authority (GRA) relating to the organisation and control of
- horseracing.
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_The GRA has been advised accordingly and due legal process will be followed to give effect
i |  to this decision as soon as possible.
- The MTC trusts that this decision will facilitate collaboration between all of horseracing’s
| stakeholders and as such be in the long-term interests of horseracing in Mauritius.
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